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RECORD OF MEETING 

 

Sir Bernard Hogan Howe QPM - Commissioner of Police 
Stephen Greenhalgh - Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

 

Supported by: 

 
Craig Mackey QPM - Deputy Commissioner, MPS  
Helen Bailey - Chief Operating Officer, MOPAC 

Blair Gibbs - Principal Advisor, MOPAC 

John Crompton - Business Management Unit, MOPAC 

Reema Hundal - Commissioner’s Private Office, MPS 

 

1. PERFORMANCE 

 

1.1 They discussed current performance issues. There had been an increase in theft from 

the person, and in particular theft of electronic devices. They discussed the response of 

the MPS, including work with manufacturers to introduce modifications to reduce the 

functionality of stolen devices. 

 

2. FINANCE 

 

2.1 They discussed the budget and the achievement of savings targets. 

 

3. UPDATE ON ACTIVITIES AND PROJECTS 

 

3.1 Police and Crime Plan - They noted that the Mayor's Office for Policing and Crime had 

embarked on a series of consultation events in each borough. They discussed key issues 

raised by Londoners in the initial tranche of meetings.  

  

3.2  MPS IT - They discussed the overall approach which might be taken to introducing new 

IT solutions. 

 

3.3 Direct entry scheme - They discussed the anticipated Home Office announcement. 

 

4. REPORT FROM MEETINGS AND BOARDS 

 

4.1 The report was noted.  

  



5. NOTES OF THE LAST MEETING  

 

5.1  The notes were agreed and there were no matters arising. 

 

6  AOB  

 

6.1 London Assembly plenary: 16 January - They discussed the arrangements for the 

question and answer session on Policing in London due to take place on 16 January. 

 
 

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 6 February 2013. 


